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OHIO LOSING 120 MORE MANUFACTURING JOBS

Commercial Vehicle Group is shutting a plant in Ohio that manufactures truck cabs, after it losing its contract with Navistar.
Navistar has decided to manufacture the cabs at its own plant in Mexico as of April 2010. The Ohio plant has about 120 employees who will be out of a job
once the plant stops operations. Navistar has said it intends to look for new ways to work with CVG in the future.

 


